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Ms. Brooke P. Clark

Office of the Secretary

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff

Comments on the Regulatory Basis for Reporting Requirements for Nonemergency
Events at Nuclear Power Plants (Docket ID: NRC-2020-0036)

By Federal Register (FR) notice dated November 9, 2022, (87FR67571), the NRC requested
comments on a regulatory basis to support a rulemaking that would amend its regulations for
nonemergency event notifications, evaluate the current requirements and guidance for
immediate notification of nonemergency events for operating nuclear power reactors and
assess whether the requirements present an unnecessary reporting burden. The comment
period was subsequently extended to January 31, 2023, by FR notice dated December 27,
2022 (87FR79258).

By letter dated January 30, 2023, Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) submitted comments on the
Regulatory Basis for Reporting Requirements for Nonemergency Events at Nuclear Power
Plants. These comments were developed by, and submitted on behalf of, the nuclear power
industry. Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota corporation, doing business as Xcel
Energy, operator of the Monticello and Prairie Island Nuciear Generating Plants, endorses the
comments made by NEI dated January 30, 2023.

Ol

Christopher P. Domingos
Site Vice President, Monticello and Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plants
Northern States Power Company — Minnesota
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